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Dear Principal and teachers 02/09/2021 

Greetings from CKSC  !!!!!! 

We are aware that MCQ Exams test candidate’s understanding of the content 

in a broader range than traditional style of evaluation. Multiple Choice 

Questions test, not only basic concepts but also intricate details of the subject.  

Preparation of MCQ requires thorough understanding of the content, language 

mastery and above all logical reasoning. It is in this backdrop, CKSC is 

organizing a virtual session to help principals and teachers how to prepare 

scientifically and technically accurate MCQ.  Orientation Session will be led 

by Ms.Pooja Bose, Principal, The High Range School, Munnar. A 

maximum of 10 participants can attend the programme from each CKSC 

school. Kindly forward to CKSC Principal Group the number of participants 

from your school. 

Details of Programme 

Day and Date: Wednesday, 08 September 2021 

Time: 3.00 pm to 4.15 pm 

Platform: Zoom 

Maximum Count:1000 

Joining Time: 2.45 to 3.00 pm 

Just a Reminder. 

All Principals are requested to forward to 9995989549 the name of the 

subject/s for which MCQ Pattern Question Papers can be supplied for the use 

of CKSC Model Examinations. List of schools volunteering to provide 

question papers will be published on 4 September 2021. Final copy of 

Question Papers need to be forwarded to secretarycksc@gmail.com before 10 

October 2021.  

 

Regards to all, 

          s/d 

Johnson Mathew 

Secretary, CKSC 
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